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5th May 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Castles and Crowns visit to Dunster Castle 

The children from Woodpeckers had an amazing time at Dunster Castle, they explored the castle and 

grounds to experience what it was like for the people that lived there in the past.   

     

Swimming 

It is great to see the whole school enjoying their swimming lessons in the beautiful warm school 

swimming pool. 

     
 

For next week only, the children in Dolphins will swim on Tuesday. 
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King Charles III Coronation Day 

The children have enjoyed learning about coronations and King Charles III.  The children have had 

fun designing new crowns and drawing pictures of the King. 

     

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

 

Monday 8th May 2023 Bank holiday 

Tuesday 9th May 2023 and 

Wednesday 10th May 

Whole School Recycling Workshops 

Thursday 11th May 2023 National Childhood Measurement Programme 2022/23 for 

Reception children– visit to the school 

Monday 22nd May 2023 Tempest Photography Class Photographs 

 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd 

June 2023 

Half term holiday 

Monday 5th June 2023 Back to School 

 

 

 

 

 


